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The facility proposed in this application is for a modification of the existing DTV 
construction permit.   The modification is to change the antenna pattern to utilize 
the current analog pattern.  All other parameters contained in the current 
construction permit remain unchanged.  A RF exposure study indicates that the 
levels on the ground in the vicinity of the tower will be below the acceptable 
limits.  In addition, all other current safeguards related to the site with regard to 
both workers and the general public will remain in place. 


